
Dayton High School Board Report 

December 18, 2019 

• The College Fair for Seniors was Friday, November 22nd.  We had 19 colleges here for our seniors to 
meet with and learn what each school offers. 
 

• Administration met with NaviGo trainers on Monday, November 25th.  The goal of this program is to 
assist students in learning about career opportunities post high school. We will be implementing this 
program beginning in January and the instruction will be led by administration. 
 

• We had a guest speaker meet with all middle school students to discuss the dangers of vaping – our 
guest speak was Matt Wilhelm from American Red Cross. 
 

• We had our students vs. staff basketball game on Tuesday, November 26th - we were able to donate 
over 1200 canned goods to families at Thanksgiving. 
 

• We held our Middle School Dance on Tuesday, November 26th.   We had over 70 students attend – 
Mrs. Klette organized the event. 
 

• We took all Honor Roll Students from the 1st Quarter out for lunch on 12/5 and 12/6. 
 

• We are having an attendance contest for grades 7-12.  The contest ran from 12/2 – 12/17 – the grade 
level who had the highest attendance will be rewarded with an ice cream party on 12/18. 
 

• We met with all juniors for ACT goal setting on 12/5 and 12/6.  I want to thank Mr. Wolf and Mr. 
Wright for their assistance as well as junior ACT prep teachers (Mr. Pollock, Mr. Bird, and Mr. 
Campbell). 
 

• We had our CERT/CASE testing for middle/high school the week of 12/9.. We look forward to sharing 
these results with the board at our January meeting. 
 

• Mr. Campbell and Mr. LeDonne proctored the Civics Exam on 12/12 for all juniors/seniors who have 
not yet passed this examination.  Here are the results:  
 

• During the month of December we had visits from National Guard and Beckfield College. 
 

• Students will be taking midterm exam on 12/18, 12/19, and 12/20. 
 

• The last day of the 2nd quarter/1st semester is Friday, December 20th. 

 

 


